
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 24th April 
 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 6 pupils, 
 
We are writing to thank you all for the wonderful support you have given the children and staff in our final lead up to 
the SATs in May (w/b May 12). The children have worked really hard and we are sure that they will get the results 
they thoroughly deserve. 
 
As is our usual practice, we will be offering a light breakfast in school during SATs week. This will consist of juice, 
cereal and toast and will be funded by school. Please ensure that your child is in by 8.15am and no later than 8.30am 
from Monday 12 May until Thursday 15 May There will be no morning intervention during SATs week and the 
children who normally attend breakfast club can have breakfast with their class instead. 
 
We wish the children well in their SATs week but would ask for your continued support in the following: 

• Setting a reasonable bedtime so that the children come to school refreshed after a good night’s sleep. 

• Full attendance all week. 

• Lots of reassurance and praise at home! 

• A well-deserved rest at the end of the week. 
 
 
Thank you for your co-operation continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
The Year 6 Team 
 


